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Ed%\(t)t;‘moensurveymg reduces lanes on QEIl south of

Edmonton...

Motorists are advised that the Queen Elizabeth 1l (QEII) Highway south of Edmonton will be
reduced to one lane from 8 p.m. Sunday, March 13 to 5 a.m. Monday, March 14 between
Ellerslie Road and Highway 19 for highway surveying. Traffic on the QEIlI Highway will also be
reduced to one lane from 8 p.m. Monday, March 14 to 5 a.m. March 15. During the lane
reductions, traffic will be reduced to 80 km/h. Motorists are asked to use caution in the area
and obey all signs and flag people.
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Media inquiries may be directed to:
Heather Kaszuba

Communications

Alberta Transportation

780-422-7070

To call toll free within Alberta dial 310-0000.
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